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Stakeholder notice  
April 2023 

Alice Springs CBD Revitalisation Project  

Project update  
Dear Stakeholder,  

As part of the Alice Springs CBD Revitalisation project, some road closures will occur on Hartley 
Street and Gregory Terrace. 

Closures will occur from 30 April to 7 May from 6pm to 6am, for the construction of a new 
roundabout.  

Gregory Terrace east bound from the Commonwealth Bank to Hartley Street north bound at 
Parsons Street will be closed to general traffic. 

Motorists are asked to follow traffic management in place during these works. 

Access for Emergency Services, the Local Court, and the ASBus service will remain when required. 

Hartley Street south bound and Gregory Terrace north bound will remain open at all times, all 
roads will be open outside of the closures. 

Parking will not be available in the affected areas during these closures, however, pedestrian 
access will remain at all times to all areas. 

Access will remain to Yeperenye Shopping Centre car parks at all times. 

The bus stop on Hartley Street will remain open for the duration of all closures. 

Alice Springs Local Court traffic will be permitted for the duration of the works. 

The Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics appreciates your patience while these 
works are undertaken and will provide regular project updates to stakeholders as the project 
progresses.  

Contact  
For more information contact the Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics via email 
communications.dipl@nt.gov.au or visit dipl.nt.gov.au/projects. 

 

See map of works overleaf. 
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